

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE MEETING HELD DECEMBER 17, 2018

Attendance: Economic Development Committee – Chairperson, Greg Steffen and members, Rick Kline and Kyle Merkle, (Brad Poindexter was absent). Also in attendance: Council member Ron Legner and visitor, Amy O'Neil.

Staff: Dave Jenkins.

The committee meeting was called to order at 6:02 P.M. by Chairman, Greg Steffen. The meeting was called so as to have a roundtable discussion regarding commercial and residential growth.

An overview of the incentives currently available was discussed: Revolving Business Loan Program, (\$25,000 max), Business Façade Grant Program for downtown buildings, (50/50 split of \$5,000).

The possibility of opening a TIF District was discussed with a consensus that it was something worth pursuing. Chairman Greg Steffen proposed that he contact taxing bodies beginning with Superintendent Gary Tipsord to gauge level of interest.

The possibility of annexing the Flying W subdivision was also discussed. Very little interest in spot zoning so the process of annexing the subdivision will be explored.

Committee would like to see/create a City of Le Roy brochure.

The meeting adjourned at 6:36 P.M.

Dave Jenkins
City Administrator,
City of Le Roy